
From: Heather Predham
To: Pat Pilgrim; 
Subject: Re:
Date: May-28-08 6:55:50 PM

Pat

I have the lists that were faxed to central and western on my computer at work 

I will send them to you in the am 

I was planning to attend that thing with robert thompson in the am 
Of course I will skip that if need be 

Let me know 

Heather

From: Pat Pilgrim
To: Dianne Smith; Heather Predham
Cc: Wayne Miller
Sent: Wed May 28 18:00:06 2008 
Subject:

Dianne/Heather, Can you get a copy of the “notified by physician 
group” for each Board…separate reports for each board….for all 
living patients .  Get them on the computer.  Ask Lisa/Donna from 
western to get on a conference call with us…an urgent one tomorrow 
to review every patient on their list and get the information we need…
once and for all.  Send them the list we will be using.  Please do the 
same thing with Sherry Freake.  Please ask them to try and meet my 
request for an urgent meeting on this…even if it is after hours.   Pat

Patricia Pilgrim
Chief Operating Officer
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management
Eastern Health
c/o Room 1345, Level I, Health Sciences Centre
Prince Philip Drive
St. John's, NL   A1B 3V6



Telephone - 709-777-1306
Fax - 709-777-1347
E-mail - Pat.Pilgrim@easternhealth.ca


